Baroness Masham of Ilton DL



Ref: spec

Dykes Hill House Masham Ripon North Yorkshire HG4 4NS

Professor David Miller,
Department of Geography and Sociology
University of Strathclyde
Graham Hills Building
50 Richmond Street
Glasgow G1 1XU

7th January 2008

Dear Professor Miller

Thank you for your letter of 11th December. I am sorry I have not answered it before, but I was so busy in the House of Lords just before Christmas.

As far as I know, I have not heard of any connection between LighterLife and TOAST, but I have not been to all the meetings, as so many of these coincide with other things and we always have to give priority to the legislation, so this might not be the case. I am sorry not to be more helpful.

Obesity is becoming a very big issue and it is now being connected with liver disease, which is interesting.

I send you my best wishes for 2008.

Lusan Masham

Yours sincerely

Baroness Masham of Ilton